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Subject: FW: Comments on the 2025 budget

-----Original Message----- 
From: Doug Walder
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2025 11:29 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Comments on the 2025 budget 

Does the City ever consider trying to get by using the money they already collect in taxes ?   Raising 
User Fee ‘s ?  Getting back to basics and looking after what we already have and need ‘s fixing instead 
of building or adding more to the TAX Rate ?  As a 84 year old pensioner I can tell you I and most other 
residents of P . G . Don’t make anywhere near what City Council Has Raised our Taxes in the Last Four. 
years .  Maybe it’s time to look at cutting back on some services .  I have lived here for 45 years and NO 
P.G is Not going to Grow like numerous Councils have predicted , so let’s Live with in Our Means !

I have been a Property Tax Payer in Prince George since 1980 

Thank You ;  Doug Walder 

     7782 Piedmont Cres Prince George 

Sent from my iPhone 
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